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I strongly oppose any attempts to take away our vote by mail system in the State of 

Oregon. 

I remember in person voting in another state. I would rush home from work, stand in 

line for my turn and feel intense pressure to vote as quickly as possible so the next 

person would have a chance. Often my mind would go blank as I stared at the ballot. 

Why would I go back to that when I can sit at my kitchen table with my cup of coffee 

and re-read the voter’s guide and any other information before carefully casting my 

vote before each candidate or issue? 

I suspect the proponents of this bill do not have Oregon voters needs as their 

motivation. 


